To Whom This May concern: '[ \
& <)

Regarding the release of water from the oilfields directly concerns us as ‘/‘;&y .. l S V/ L
beef producers. Our cattle depend on the water coming from the Sulpher ‘ ) 1
Creek which comes from the Half Moon oilfield out of Cody, Wy. Water

out here is not plentiful and wthout this stream we could not raise our

cattle.

There are more far reaching effects than just our cattle being dependant on

this particular water. This is the deer, elk, antelope and various other kinds

of wildlife. This is the only water available to sustain these

creatures. So to Stop releasing this water would be detrimental in so many ways.
Whenever we have had any question regarding the water's quality, all we

have had to do is call the oil company and they immediatley test the water

and if there is any adjustments needed they take of it.

Thank You for listening as this is extremely important to us and our way of life

and our income.

Pete and Darleen Scripps

221 Half Moon Road

P.O. Box 130

Cody, Wy. 82414
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